Item 6, Exhibit 6B - Clarification Regarding LPV WY 2024-1 Annual Groundwater Allocation Invoice,
sent October 8, 2024

From: LPV Watermaster

To: LPV Watermaster

Subject: **Clarification** Las Posas Valley Water Year 2024-1 Annual Groundwater Allocation Invoice
Date: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 2:35:00 PM

Dear Water Right Holder(s),

You may have received a second email on October 3, 2024, containing the 1% Quarterly Basin
Assessment for WY2024. Due to a technical error, not all authorized designees or recipients to
a single WMID received the initial invoice released on October 2, 2024. Staff worked
expeditiously to identify and rectify the matter and released the second invoice which was
limited to the affected WMIDs. Information contained on both invoices is the same, except the

release date.
Should you have additional questions, please contact LPV.Watermaster@ventura.org.
Thank you,

LPV Watermaster
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